Aspia Jannat

From: Glenys

Sent: 23 November 2018 11:33
To: Planning Policy

Subject: New build

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

My main concern is volume of traffic that this new development will bring. People no matter what you ask and
expect them to do will always use their cars as their first choice of transport. We don't have an efficient public
transport system so people will not use the bus.{unless of course you cannot drive). |'ve yet to use the station at
Kenilworth. Another point if you are expecting people to cycle then proper cycle paths should be in place for the
publics safety prior to any new build. With all these new developments due to take place close by (i.e. Kings Hill
project) traffic will be at a standstill as is the case most days onthe A46 towards Longbridge island.

G.Hopkins (Mrs)

Sent from my iPad



